
 

 

Updated COVID-19 Protocols, updated May 7, 2021 
 

Everyone who attends RWN events indoors or outdoors should continue to use social distancing 
practices and wear masks while our Monroe County transmission rates are still high and it is 
required by NYS law.   

Outdoor events are permitted and the number of attendees does not have to be monitored.   

Indoor events can be held at any location but are not to exceed 50 attendees.  Please continue to 
use social distancing when eating/drinking with your mask off.  Otherwise, the expectation is to keep 
masks on while indoors in accordance with NYS regulations.   

We would also like to encourage our members to maintain a mix of events to remain inclusive to 
all members' comfort levels. Additionally, we would like to encourage caution when hosting in-
person events so that all of our members feel welcome and stay safe. 
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